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October is here!  That seemed so fast!  We can only hope the cooler fall weather 
isn’t too far behind.  This week we have been busy with our first assessments of 
the year.  We are getting ready for report cards and parent conferences which will 
happen at the end of October.  We are still trying to figure out the best way to 
sign parents up for conferences so keep an eye out for more information about 
that.  In ELA this week our word was ‘the’.  We spelled it and wrote it several 
times.  We continue to work through the alphabet, working on correct letter 
formation.  In math we are reviewing concepts we have learned including graphs, 
shapes and writing numbers 0-9.  In Bible we learned all about how God keeps His 
promises when learned the story of Abraham, Sarah and Baby Isaac.  Last Friday 
for science we planted lima beans in paper towels and a Ziplock baggie and hung 
them in our window.  We have watched our beans grow into tiny sprouts which is so 
exciting!  We are going to plant them in our school garden next Friday. 

Healthy Shakes is helping us with a weekly fundraiser.  An order form will go home 
in your child’s Friday folder every week.  We will need the order form and money 
(exact change) due back by Wednesday morning-no exceptions.  Shakes will be 
handed out on Fridays after school to students who ordered.  Look for an order 
form going home today. 

Peanut butter is now ok to have at school.  After some evaluation, Dr. Smith 
concluded that students can bring peanut butter to school.  If you were sending 
peanut butter already, it’s ok!  If you weren’t you can start. 

Look for your child’s pictures to go home today.  They are all so good! 

Have a great weekend! 

    Mrs. Fernandez and Miss Mathews 

 


